ERRATA

The last paragraph on Page 22 of this study
cshould read as follows:

Directly south of Tamiami Park, in Sectiom 18,
a strip of single-family detached residential
development with a maximum of 2 dwelling units
per acre is recommended along the Coral Way
frontage to a depth of 330 feet,

(This correction is made subsequent to the County
Commission meeting of October 9, 1973.)




